2022-2023
Acacia School
Parent Tips

The following Parent Tips are meant to encourage a safe and orderly environment. We hope

you find them helpful.

General

We welcome parents visiting our school. Please always sign in and get a visitor’s sticker in
our office.

To avoid distractions to the children, we ask that you move to the front of the school
away from the classroom in the morning at 8:00 am when children start instruction. At
the end of the day, we ask that you wait until 5 minutes before dismissal to enter.

For safety and liability, younger siblings of students are not allowed on the play
equipment during the school day.

Dogs are never allowed on school grounds. This is a city and county law. Additionally,
we have children who are highly allergic to dogs and some who are very afraid of them.

Parking/Pick-Up and Drop-Off Procedures

Please do not ever leave your car unattended in the parking lot along the red curb. This
is a drive-through pick-up and drop-off area only.

There is very little parking in our parking lot. It is best to find parking on one of the side
streets when visiting the school.

There is no parking at any time on the east side of Acacia in front of our school. From
Dorothy to the first driveway, it is a right hand turn lane into the school. After the first
driveway, it is all red. Parents can be ficketed if they park along Acacia in the red zone.
To drop off or pick up your child, pull into the parking lot and pull as far forward as
possible. We will assist children getting into or out of vehicles. Children are loaded into
cars and unloaded by the flagpole or further to the front of the car line.

Use the crosswalks at all times, especially on Dorothy because walking in the middle of
the street is dangerous and you put the safety of your children at ris.

We appreciate your cooperation.
Mrs. McCormick
Principal



